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e Happy St. Patrick’s Day! On March 17", Lucky the Leprechaun will come
and visit while the children are napping. He always leaves behind a special
surprise for the children to discover.

e This April, Beginning Steps will join thousands of young children, teachers,
and families across the country for an exciting, week-long celebration of
early learning! This year’s Week of the Young Child celebration will include
different weekday themes that focus on a variety of ways to make play
meaningful and learning fun! More information will be sent home soon!

e Rochester Schools will be closed 3/20 — 3/24 for Spring Break.

Happy Birthday i

I’m One... I’m Three... I’m Four...

Theodore G. (3-16) August H. (3-3) Olivia P. (3-13)
Waverly G. (3-25)

I’m Five... I’m Six... I’m Eight...

Kadence R. (3-5) Jaxton D. (3-15) Mia F. (3-1)

David H. (3-21) Rhett G. (3-29)

Lexia G. (3-27)

I’m Nine.. Staff...

Rory B. (3-21) Ms. Sam (3-13)

Ms. Jennifer (3-15)
Ms. Sabrina (3-18)



